



**Friends of the Community Path**

<http://www.facebook.com/FriendsoftheCommunityPath>

[www.pathfriends.org/scp/](http://www.pathfriends.org/scp/)

**MINUTES**  
July 15, 2015 Meeting

Item	Motion/Decision	Action
<p><b>Next FCP Meeting</b> Date: Aug/Sept 2015 date TBD - VNA, 7-9 PM. Meetings every other month or every month as needed.</p>	<p>Alan suggests a regular day of the month. We'll try the second Tuesday for now, with the first meeting <b>Tues 9/8/15, 7-9 at the VNA.</b></p>	
<p><b>Missing Minutes</b></p>	<p>Missing minutes need to be edited and posted.</p>	<p><b>Jonah</b> to send Lynn missing minutes (March 2015, October 2014).</p> <p><b>Lynn</b> to review Dec 2014 draft minutes which she already has and send to Alan</p>
<p><b>ArtBeat 2015</b></p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Will GJP and SBC table with us?</li> <li>• Alan has SBC Tent?</li> <li>• Have a letter campaign about CPX design? Other big issues?</li> <li>• <b>No letter campaign</b></li> </ul>	<p><b>Lynn</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Coordinate tabling schedules. Rachel can do 12-6</li> <li>• Will pick up tent from Alan on the way to ArtBeat</li> </ul> <p><b>Rachel</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>* pick-up flyers from Cambridge Reprographics &amp; deliver to Lynn</li> </ul>
<p><b>GLX/CPX Viaduct Fencing Letter</b></p>	<p>Alan drafted a letter, and sent to Lynn for editing.</p>	<p><b>Alan</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>* In general use "before/after" photos. <b>Jonah</b> can help create.</li> <li>* Replace boardwalk photo with 16'ish bridge photo</li> <li>* <b>Jonah</b> will add annotations and "before" screenshots where appropriate</li> <li>* <b>Lynn</b> will edit after that</li> </ul>

Item	Motion/Decision	Action
<p><b>Cedar to Lowell Street Progress update</b></p>	<p>There are many issues with the Lowell St extension</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Cedar St crosswalk</li> <li>• Lamp posts</li> <li>• Center Line</li> <li>• Pigeon Deterrents</li> <li>• Lighting under bridge</li> <li>• July completion?</li> </ul>	<p><b>Lynn</b> to ask city about these issues at meeting (below)  * Lighting can be done by city post-opening via a MassDOT permit</p>
<p><b>Lynn requested meeting with City; no reply:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Flooding on CPX by Warwick St</li> <li>• Flooding on Willow/Cedar section</li> <li>• City needs to sponsor/write CPA funding grant for the path re-paving</li> <li>• Completion timeline for Cedar/Lowell section to open</li> <li>• Timeline for Cedar St crosswalk to be constructed</li> <li>• \$220k list of expenditures – what has been spent?</li> <li>• Warwick St curb cut connection</li> <li>• Lowell St Bridge</li> <li>• Pigeon deterrents</li> <li>• Auxiliary lighting under bridge</li> <li>• Call boxes on Cedar/Lowell section</li> </ul>		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Lynn</b> to set up meeting on these issues.</li> </ul>
<p><b>GJP</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• John Sanzone running for Cambridge City Council</li> <li>• Olympics</li> </ul>		
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Wynn Casino Bridge</b> June 1 mtg update (Alan)</li> </ul>	<p>Alan looking for help on these issues.</p>	<p><b>Rachel</b> volunteers to help with brainstorming and other small tasks.</p>
<p><b>11/5 Moving Together Conference</b></p>		

Item	Motion/Decision	Action
<p><b>TABLED FOR NOW</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• CPX counting MAPC/MassDOT new sensors</li> <li>• FCP Scope - other Paths? (Alan)</li> <li>• Plans to Extend Minuteman from Bedford - At some point, do we need to need to adjust our maps, total miles connected?</li> <li>• CPA Path Projects</li> </ul>		